
 

 

BRITISH VALUES DAY - 10TH 

NOVEMBER 

On the 10th of November, the whole 
school will be having a focused day look-
ing at British Values. This will incorporate 
the silence and reflect on the World 
Wars, remembering those that died to 
protect our freedom.  As part of this, the 
children will be working in multiage 
groups across the school according to 
which house they are in. They will be 
making wreaths to lay at the cenotaphs in 
town, as well as thinking about what is 
special about living in Britain, celebrating 
our diversity and freedom.  

At the office there are poppies and some 
wrist bands. These will be sold on a first 
come first served basis. Children can 
bring in their money any day this week 
and choose what they would like to buy. 
We hope lots of the children will wear 
their poppies with pride! 

 

 

 

 

 

ISING POP PROJECT 

As you are aware our children performed 
2 amazing concerts as part of the iSing 
Pop project before half term, however, 
there has been a slight problem in the 
initial recording for the CD. With this in 
mind, the iSing Pop team will be back in 
school on the morning of Monday, 13th 
November to repeat the recording, which 
the children are very excited about. Any 
CDs ordered will be produced immediate-
ly and sent home asap. We apologise for 
any inconvenience. 
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Dates for your diary: 

8-10/11/17 - Y4&Y5 PGL 
Residential 

8/11/17 - Y6 & Non PGL 
Y4/5 at Future 2.0 Exhibition 
at Lincoln University 

10/11/17 - British Values 
Day 

17/11/17 - Children in Need 
Day  

17/11/17 - World Hello Day 

17/11/17 - St Peter’s Got 
Talent Show 1.30pm 

1/12/17 - Christmas Fayre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (99.5%) 
and Year 6 (97.9%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

 

 

SAUSAGES, COFFEE AND  

CHRISTMAS (what more could you 
want?) 

Next Friday (10th November) we will 
be hosting our regular parent coffee 
morning in the staffroom. As with eve-
ry week we welcome ALL parents to 
come along for a coffee and a chat. 
However, next week we will also be 
providing sausage baps and talking 
about upcoming Christmas events in-
cluding the Fayre and Discos. We 
would love to see some new faces join 
us - if only for the sausage bap! 

We very much look forward to seeing 
you at 8:45am on Friday. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

This is coming around soon on Friday 
17th November.  Please look out for 
a separate letter. We will be hosting a 
talent show and 
selling produce - 
cakes, biscuits 
and crafty items 
made in class to 
raise funds for 
Children In Need. 
We will also be asking for a £1 dona-
tion to wear pyjamas or something 
Spotty on the day. 

BEASTLY BRILLIANCE  

CERTIFICATES 

We are looking at developing our ex-
isting ‘Beastly Brilliance’ rewards sys-
tems. We would appreciate any com-
ments and suggestions from children 
and parents about how this could be 
developed in school. Email any com-
ments to enquiries@st-peter-
gowts.lincs.sch.uk or speak to Mrs 
Wilson on the playground. 

 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 
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